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Officers 2023-2024 

  President – Sue Mower 

President Elect- Mary Schuehler 

Vice President – Lauren Little 
Secretary – Alison Mandel 

Treasurer – Joe Klaiber 

Immediate Past President – Sherry Mandell 
 

Meetings are 1st, 3rd and 4th Thursdays at noon, 2nd Thursday at  
  5:30pm  At the Clarion Inn, Elmira 
 

Next Meeting – August 15 – Peter Dugo – CEO – Arnot Realty  

 

        Welcome Table:  Welcome Table – Mark Wayne  
              Invocation – Mark Wayne 
  

Upcoming Programs: 
August 15 – Peter Dugo – CEO Arnot Realty  
August 22 – Lunch – Wisner Park 
August 22- Captain Bill Dinner Cruise at Night  
       Wisner Market for lunch time  
August 29 – Chris Moss – County Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

Kiwanis Klarion –August 8, 2024 

Program 

Tonight’s program was Bingo and prize were gift certificates for 

the Captain Bill’s Dinner Cruise on August 22.  Looks like we are up 

to 28 people.  Please let President Sue know if you still want to 

attend. 

 

 

 

 

We will be doing Arena Ticket Scanning for the 
summer concerts -August 17 – Cooper Alan 
 
Hockey Season begins on October 4  so we will 
be putting out a schedule soon!  

Chemung County Fair – July 31- 
August 3  
Thank you to everyone who worked at the Fair!  
It was much improved over last year and despite 
the heat and a little rain fun was had by all!  
Thank you to Gordy Schuehler for chairing the 
event!  

 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a ticket for 
the Horseheads Kiwanis Club’s Charity Outing on 
Wednesday August 28th at the Horseheads 
American Legion, please contact Dick Pirozzolo 
at 607-759-7227.  Tickets are $60 or with Guest 
$90.  
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Here’s What else you Missed 
Today….. 

50-50: 

Pat Blair won the 50/50 of 
$11.  She didn’t draw the king. Pot is at 
$63.00 

Rays Pay Day: 

Alison Mandel would have won the 
$10 go Next week it will be $15.00  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 
August 17 – Ticket Scanning – Cooper 
Alan  
August 22 – Captain Bills Dinner Cruise 
August 28 – Horseheads Outing  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Dollars.  
  
Mark Wayne – carried his brother in the golf 
tournament at ECC and they won their flight!  
 
Sharon Moore – Happy to be back after hip surgery 
and she is going to be a grandma!  Congrats!  
 
Kathy Peris – for missing meetings and for being off 
oxygen since June. Her granddaughter is a senior in 
high school and is looking at colleges.   
 
TJ Malone – a sad dollar – misses John Uszenski. He 
had cataract surgery – now he sees 2 holes for his 
surgery.  
He missed working at the Fair. He missed singing at the 
Fair – “I wanna go home”.  
 
Gordy Schuehler – sad dollars for not hearing TJ 
singing at the Fair.  Also at happy dollar for the Fair!  
 
Sue Mower – for everyone who showed up to play 
Captain Bill’s BINGO!  Also happy for the $8 in tips that 
we got at the Fair! 
 
 
 

Summer Lunch Program 
Our volunteering for the summer lunch program 
at Blandford Park is done!  Thank you to 
everyone who volunteered!   

September Division Meeting will be at 
Willowcreek Golf Course  

again, this year!  Golf at 3pm – and dinner 
Afterwards.  All are welcome to dinner at 5pm 

for Cocktails And 6:30 for dinner.   
This will be the last Division Meeting 

Meeting of the 2023-2024 service year! 
 


